
 

COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS  

November 15, 2021  

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met November 15, 2021, at 8:46 a.m. Commissioners Brent Beck, Steve 

Greene and Keith Roe were present. Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk was present for the meeting.  

 

The minutes of the November 8, 2021, County Board of Canvassers and County Commissioners meeting were 

approved. 

 

The Commissioners reviewed an email from Doyle McKimmy, Jewell County Hospital Administrator, 

regarding a letter he sent to Senator Moran’s Office concerning the Vaccine Mandate. 

 

Cindy Becker, Health Administrator, reviewed the budget and discussed the unexpected expenditures and 

reimbursements due to COVID and personnel changes. She provided an updated on COVID-19 cases.  

 

Keith Roe moved to go into executive session for 15 minutes beginning at 9:02 a.m. to discuss non-elected 

personnel for the purpose of working on employee evaluations. Steve Greene seconded the motion. Motion 

passed unanimously. Regular session resumed at 9:17 a.m. with no action taken. 

 

Don Jacobs, Sheriff, requested an executive session to discuss non-elected personnel. Keith Roe moved and 

Brent Beck seconded the motion to go into executive session for 5 minutes beginning at 9:22 a.m. to discuss 

non-elected personnel with Don Jacobs present. Motion passed unanimously. Regular session resumed at 9:27 

a.m. with no action taken. Sheriff Jacobs said they received grant funds to purchase safety equipment from 

participating in the State of Kansas’ Drive Safe Program.         

     

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, discussed personnel, equipment repairs and road maintenance.  

 

Brent Beck moved to go into executive session for 15 minutes beginning at 10:00 a.m. to discuss non-elected 

personnel for the purpose of working on employee evaluations. Keith Roe seconded the motion. Motion passed 

unanimously. Regular session resumed at 10:15 a.m. with no action taken. 

 

Steve Greene moved to go into executive session for 15 minutes beginning at 10:18 a.m. to discuss non-elected 

personnel for the purpose of working on employee evaluations. Brent Beck seconded the motion. Motion passed 

unanimously. Regular session resumed at 10:33 a.m. with no action taken. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:45 a.m.  

 

 

__________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Brent Beck, Member       Keith Roe, Chairman 

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk    Steve Greene, Vice-Chairman  

 

 

  


